December 4, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:50pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina
Ellis and Judy Kerns and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for November, 2017 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $95,166.08.

Mr. Levey noted that four minor comments were received from MDE regarding the tank insulation plans.
The comments had been incorporated and returned to MDE for final approval.

Mr. Levey noted the water system tour being conducted for Boonsboro & Keedysville on Wednesday,
December 6. He noted that much of the face lift that had been done on the spring house was in need of
repair.

Mr. Bishop noted that the work done to shore up the weir wall back in the spring, is holding. However, the
water has found a new way out of the weir.

Mr. Levey noted the Water Advisory Board true-up meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 6 at 6:30
in Boonsboro Town Hall.

Carl French asked if he could attend the water system walk-through. He was advised that it was for the
members of the two towns’ councils and utility boards. Mr. Bishop offered to give him a tour at another
time.

Meeting adjourned at 8:02pm.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



